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Transportation Master Plan Update 

Date Issue Notes & Recommendations Next Steps 

6/4/24 Would it be possible to get the Staff Report 
presentation ahead of time so we can have 
questions ready ahead of the discussion? (CM 
Forsythe) 

This Staff Report will be a level set for 
Councilmembers to get a high-level idea of the variety 
of transportation plans that are in progress right now 
and how they relate to each other. This Staff Report 
will not delve deep into transportation topics but will 
give an overview of what Council can expect to review 
in the future. Councilmembers can also review the 
Redmond 2050 Transportation Element if they want to 
review Redmond’s transportation vision more in-
depth. 

The Transportation Planning & 
Engineering team will continue to 
prepare materials for the Staff Report 
presentation. 

6/4/24 With the opening of the light rail on the 
Eastside, there has been more community 
interest in first-last mile connections. Would it 
be possible to get more information on this 
during the Staff Report? (CM Salahuddin)  

Yes, first-last mile connections will be discussed at the 
staff report. 

The Transportation Planning & 
Engineering team will continue to 
prepare materials for the Staff Report 
presentation. 

6/4/24 Would it be possible to provide use-case 
profiles or scenarios of what residents in 
Overlake, Education Hill, or other 
neighborhoods might experience in the 
transportation network? (CM Fields) 

Yes, this information can be prepared for the 
Transportation Subcommittee and can be 
incorporated into the Transportation Master Plan 
document. 

The Transportation Planning & 
Engineering team will continue to 
prepare materials for the Staff Report 
presentation. 

6/4/24 Thank you for the work that you continue to do 
to provide safe facilities particularly for 
pedestrians and bicyclists. (CM Nuevacamina) 

Staff will continue to provide updates on active 
transportation efforts in the Transportation Master 
Plan, including our bicycle network strategy efforts 
that will be discussed at the staff report. 

The Transportation Planning & 
Engineering team will continue to 
prepare materials for the Staff Report 
presentation. 

    

 

 

 

 


